
 

Mrs. Schroeder’s 

Newsletter 

Week of Oct 31 – Nov 4  

      Classroom News 

What a fantastic Red Ribbon Week!  We had 

a great time with dress up days and had a lot 

of good discussions on making healthy 

choices in our lives. Thanks to the room 

parents for the awesome Red Ribbon party.  

The kids had a bLaSt!  This week we will 

begin the LEAD 21 reading series.  It is a very 

exciting time for kindergartners.  Learning to 

read is exciting and something that they will 

want to share with EVERYONE!  Please take 

the time to listen to your child read all the 

books that come home.  Keep them in a safe 

place and read them often because the best 

way to become a better reader is to READ, 

READ, READ 

Look for the NOVEMBER homework calendar! 

Complete and return on November 30th for a trip to the 

TREASURE CHEST! 

 

Important Dates 

Saturday, November 5 Coat distribution 

9:00-11:00 am @ Girard Community Center 

Wednesday, November 9 SIP dismissal 1:20 

pm 

Friday, November 11 Veteran’s Day program 

9:00 am @ high school 

Wednesday, November 16 NMSD board 

meeting 6:30 pm 

Thursday, November 17 Panther Family 

Night 6:00-7:30 pm 

Tuesday, November 22 Picture retakes 

Wednesday, November 23 Dismissal 1:20 pm 

Thursday. November 24 and Friday 

November 25 Thanksgiving break 

Miss Becky is working with us 

on breathing techniques.  Ask 

your child what breathing does.  

Hint:  It gives the brain time    

to think! 
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Teaching Tip:  Dr. Jean has some fabulous videos on letters and letter sounds on youtube!  Check 

them out – it is a great way to practice letters and sounds at home!  Just search “Dr. Jean songs” 



  

What We’re Learning 

Reading – We will begin the Lead 21 Reading 

Series this week.  The theme is ALL ABOUT 

ME.  In this unit students will learn to tell and 

show others what makes them who they are. 

The following are Theme One sight words:  

the a an here is I see 

Math – We will continue to work on 

recognizing and writing numbers 0-20.  

The teen numbers can be difficult.  The 

following is a link to a song we sing in 

our classroom to help us with the teen 

numbers 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1W

5aYi3lkho 

Phonics/Phonemic Awareness – We will 

be focusing using our letter                             

knowledge to start blending                           

sounds into words! 

 

Special Classes 

Monday:  Library 1:10 – 1:40 

PE 1:40 – 2:10 

Tuesday: Music 1:10 – 1:40 

PE 1:40 – 2:10 

Wednesday: 

Computer Lab 1:10 – 1:40 

PE 1:40 – 2:10 

Thursday: PE 1:40 – 2:10 

Friday:Music 1:10 – 1:40 

PE 1:40 – 2:10 

 

COMPUTER LAB 1:45 – 2:15 

 

Picture of the 

WEEK 

 

Kaiden and Drake are hard                

at work reading books   

because they know the only                

way to become a better reader 

is to READ! 

KIDS SAY THE DARNDEST THINGS! 

8:20 am 

Student:  What time is recess? 

Me:  We just got to school! 

Student:  I know I was just thinking I need to play. 

Me:  Can you wait? 

     Student:  If it’s not too long of a time. 

         Me:  It will be in about an hour. 

       Student:  Is that longer than 25? 

       Me:  Yes it is. 

Student:  It’s going to be a long day! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1W5aYi3lkho
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1W5aYi3lkho

